
Goat Hill Designs – Instructional Classes  

Gail Dufresne invites you to join her for 2 exciting classes she will be teaching onboard the Anthem of the Seas.  

 
Friday, October 11: Funky Fish  
 
This piece incorporates many different fibers and techniques. 
Fibers used are velvet, wool, sparkle wool, various sari silk 
yarns, novelty fabric, novelty yarns, and roving. Techniques to 
be discussed are shearing, needle felting, cording, standing wool 
circles, and how to finish an uneven edge. Cuts used are #3 
though #9. We will talk about how to hook with or otherwise use 
all of these materials as well as how and when to apply all of 
these techniques. All materials necessary to finish the project as 
well as a design on linen will be provided. Size is 19” at the 
widest edge and 8” at the narrowest. You will be able to select 
your own materials for color plans that differ from mine. Feel 
free to bring along materials you have that you would like to 
incorporate or materials that you would like to talk about as to 
how they can be used.  
 
Cost: $115. Please note that one of the three funky fish in the photo is on a tote bag. This bag is NOT included 
in the cost but can be purchased separately. 
 
 
 
Wednesday, October 16: Mixed Media Sunflower  
 
Explore the use of fabrics other than wool, such as but not limited 
to, sari silk, yarns, found objects......the sky is the limit! 
Techniques such as standing wool circles, beading, sculpting, 
trapunto, and prodding will be demonstrated. Students will 
explore how to use these materials to create an unusual finished 
piece. Design is 10” by 14”. There will be a selection of materials 
so everyone can have a unique piece. Feel free to bring along 
materials you would like to incorporate.   
 
Course includes a design and materials to complete the piece for 
$115. 
 
 
 
Friday, October 18: informal lecture and help with kits from the past two free days when needed. We can discuss 
anything you like! Dyeing, mixed media fibers and techniques, ge metrics, other. I will also be happy to help you 
make decisions about any projects you have brought with you. There will be wool and other supplies for sale at 
our meeting room! 
 

Payment for one or for both of these courses can be made to GalaxSea Cruises at the same time you make your 
final cruise payment in July. We only ask for you to sign up at your earliest convenience so we can have time to 
assemble the kits. 


